
THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
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Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

 Website: www.buckinghamschool.org    
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The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be 
unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

29th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Year 11 Edexcel GCSE Business Grade Booster  
Shepherd’s Bush, London  

21st March 2024 
  

Thank you for completing the Expression of Interest form for the Year 11 Edexcel GCSE Business Grade 
Booster day, taking place on 21st March.   
 
This trip is designed to support students’ learning; enabling them to experience the examiners predictions 
and tips of their upcoming Business GCSE papers, enhance and supplement their education. 
 
An initial deposit amount of £36 will need to be paid by Friday 2nd February 2024 in order to secure your 
child’s place. The remaining balance will then need to be paid, also via ParentMail by 1st March 2024. The 
final amount due will be communicated to you shortly, once final numbers are know; this is likely to be in 
the region of £20-£25. 
 
Should you have any issues accessing this site, please email our Finance Team at 
finance@buckinghamschool.org. 
  
You will also shortly receive a Trip / Medical Consent Form via email from a company called Evolve; please 
ensure this is completed and submitted also by Friday 2nd February 2024. Your child will not be able to take 
part in this trip if we have not received this consent form and payment in full. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or would like further information regarding this trip, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Miss C Shanahan  
Curriculum Leader, Business  
cshanahan@buckinghamschool.org 
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